Become an ARCH Visitor!

Join Friends from throughout NYYM, who reach out with practical, spiritual/pastoral care to persons over 60 or persons with a disability.  

Training will be March 20-22, 2015
 at  Christ the King Retreat Center, Syracuse, NY
We begin with supper on Friday evening, have a full day session on Saturday, 

and end with lunch on Sunday.  The sessions are filled with information and interactive experiences and very enjoyable. ALL COSTS PAID.
Name ___________________________________________________

Address_________________________City,Sate,zip________________
Home phone_______________________ Cell phone________________
Email_______________________________birthday_______________
Do you have access to get email and  the internet?______Where?__________
Have you discussed becoming an ARCH Visitor with M & C in your Meeting?___

What skills and experiences do you bring to this ministry? _______________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________Are you able to say yes to the follow assumptions?

We presume you drive and would be willing to drive one hour to a home or Meeting—or you can take alternative transportation.
We presume you are able to go up a moderate number of stairs.

We presume you are physical, mentally and emotionally able to deal with Meetings, families, and individuals who are working on difficult questions. 

We presume you see this as a ministry to which you can bring patience, kindness, prayerful attitude,  and wisdom. 

If you are concerned about any of these or other issues,  please explain on back. 

For more information or to chat about ARCH, call Barbara Spring, 518-441-6405  or email bkspring70@gmail.com  

Send application to: 19 West Erie Street, Albany, NY 12208

